
30th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer and Student

Southampton University Engineering Trip - Tuesday 14th November 2023

As part of the Level 3 BTEC Engineering course, the Year 12 engineers will be visiting Southampton
University Engineering Test Centre on Tuesday 14th November 2023.

We will be leaving Budmouth Academy at 8.30am, via the school minibus, and plan to return to Budmouth
at approximately 4.00pm.

All students are expected to wear smart casual clothes and their Budmouth identity badge.

We are asking for a contribution of £10.00 to the cost of this trip. Payment can be made via ParentMail. The
trip name is Southampton Engineering Trip. We aim for all Year 12 Engineering students to attend, and
therefore if you need any form of financial support to make this happen, please contact Mr Paul Norman,
Head of Technology (pnorman@budmouth-aspirations.org).

Please note: we do not intend to stop for any rest breaks during the journey. Therefore, we suggest that
students bring a packed lunch and a drink to have during their lunch break at the university.

If you have any enquiries regarding this trip then please do not hesitate to contact me via email.

Kind regards

Mr A D Walker

Design & Technology Department

awalker@budmouth-aspirations.org


